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Meeting:	The	first	MPLA	PDC	meeting	will	be	held	on	Wednesday,	February	7.	

Our	current	roster	is:	

o Ryan	Buller-Chair	
o Holly	Rick	
o Bryan	Ricupero		
o Gavin	Woltjer		
o Scott	Zollars	(New	Member)	

At	the	meeting,	we	will	be	discussing	strategies	for	the	year	in	making	MPLA	members	aware	of	the	
grant	opportunities,	as	well	as	discussing	potential	program	proposal	topics	for	the	MPLA	Conference.	

	

Additional	Information	

I	am	looking	into	applying	for	the	H.W.	Wilson	Library	Staff	Development	Grant	on	behalf	of	MPLA	for	
the	PDC.		I	have	contacted	the	ALA	Staff	representative	to	inquire	whether	the	activities	of	the	PDC	
qualify	as	a	program	within	the	context	of	the	grant.			

	

Respectfully	Submitted,	

Ryan	Buller	


